
There are new COBRA notice requirements that apply if any

individual under your plan had a COBRA qualifying event on or

after September 1, 2008. There are also additional COBRA

election opportunities for certain individuals with qualifying

events from September 1, 2008 through February 16, 2009.

For more information on the COBRA provisions and notice

requirements under ARRA, contact the U.S. Department of

Labor's Employee Benefits Security Administration at:

For more information on the tax provisions of ARRA contact

the IRS at:

1-866-444-3272

or visit

www.dol.gov/COBRA

www.irs.gov
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